
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
March 27, 2024 
 
VIA ELS 
 
Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
45 L Street NE 
Washington, D.C. 20554 
 
Attn:  Office of Engineering and Technology 
 

Re: Surrender of Program Experimental License Authorization 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 

BAE Systems Space & Mission Systems Inc. hereby surrenders Ball Aerospace’s 
Program Experimental License with the Call Sign WA3XEB (the “Authorization”), which is no 
longer in use.1 The experiments covered by the Authorization have concluded and future 
experiments will be conducted under Call Sign WA3XEN.  Accordingly, BAE Systems Space & 
Mission Systems hereby surrenders its authorization with the Call Sign WA3XEB and 
respectfully requests that the Commission update its records accordingly. 

 
Please direct any questions to the undersigned. 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 
 

/s/ Jocelyn G. Jezierny 
Jocelyn Jezierny 
Counsel for BAE Systems Space & Mission Systems Inc. 

 

 
1 Following BAE Systems, Inc.’s acquisition of Ball Aerospace, Ball Aerospace’s name changed 
to BAE Systems Space & Mission Systems Inc. effective February 16, 2024. 


